
Motions with Replies 
Central Area Committee Meeting 

10
th

 April, 2018 
 
 

Motion in the name of Councillor Christy Burke 
 
That the Central Area Committee considers the de-tenanting of the apartment block 
in Sheriff Street (No. 51 – 52 Sheriff Street) and that discussions take place to 
relocate the crèche in this building. 
 
Report 
 
The NEIC Area Housing Manager is reviewing the tenancy status at apartment blocks 
in this area to ascertain any potential that might offer sustainable improvements for 
the area. The local crèche is one such project that we are endeavouring to assist in 
sourcing more suitable long term accommodation.  

 
Motion in the name of Councillor Gary Gannon 
 
That the Central Area Committee considers using the remainder of the Safer Cities 
allocation from the discretionary budget 2017, that was unspent, to improve street 
lighting on the routes into East Wall that are not suitable well lit. 

 
Report 
 
This is a matter for the members to agree or otherwise. 
 
Motion in the name of Councillor Ciaran Cuffe 
 
That the City Architect prepare plans for the construction of a mixed-use development 
of housing over retail on the Council owned site at the corner of Ryder’s Row and 
Capel Street. 

 
Report 
 
This matter is currently being examined and a report will issue to the Councillor when 
this is complete. 
 

 


